

## thefoodbank.ca

50 Alpine Court
Kitchener, ON N2E 2M7
T. 519.743.5576
E. info@thefoodbank.ca

July 4, 2018

Giffen LLP P.O. Box 2396 Kitchener, ON N2H 6M3

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your gift. Your support makes a difference.

Financial donations allow us the flexibility to purchase the food most urgently needed and fill the gaps in our inventory when food donations of particular products are scarce. From June to August every year, food donations are at their lowest – yet hungry neighbours need food as much as ever.

Your gift will help provide more fresh and frozen food to over 100 local food agencies and programs. This means that your support will reach people when and where they need it the most.

Together, we feed more than 32,000 people each year.

Thank you once again for your recent gift and past generosity. You have helped make a difference in a neighbour's life in Waterloo Region!

Please don't hesitate to contact us anytime at 519-743-5576 if you have questions about your gift in action, other ways you can support The Food Bank or anything else you'd like to share!

With my sincere gratitude,

Wendi Campbell, CEO

The Food Bank of Waterloo Region